
Hiroshima University to Collaborate with CAE 

Scholars from Hiroshima University, Japan, who were led by their Dean, Graduate School for 
International Development and Cooperation, Prof. Akimasa Fujiwara, visited the College of Architecture 
on Wednesday, March 11, 2015. The main reason for their visit was to seek a Memorandum of 
Understanding with the School of Engineering in areas like research collaborations, staff exchange as 
well as student exchange programmes.  They were warmly welcomed by the new Dean, School of 
Engineering, Prof Mbuthia Jackson M  and other members of staff from the School. 
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